
4200 Visit Eden Mills During Open House
(Continued from Page One)

Mills, Inc. and the early history 
of the mills.

Also distributed to visitors 
were copies of a special com­
memorative edition of The Mill 
Whistle which was published in 
connection with the company’s 
20th anniversary.

Members of the 25-Year Club 
employees with continuous 

service ranging from 25 to over 
50 years were given special 
recognition during the “open 
house”.

Throughout the days of the 
“open house” at their respective 
mills the long-service employees 
wore special ribbons signifying 
membership in the 25-Year Club.

Also, a number of the guides 
were members of the club.

A large number of retired 25- 
Year Club members returned to 
visit the mills during the “open 
house” and they, too, wore 
ribbons identifying them as 
retired long-service employees.
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